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Happy Friday!

2011 Invention: This babykeeper is particularly useful when going to a public bathroom. Tough
it seems silly, you will urgently ask for one if you need the toilet and you have no place to put the
baby on. This invention is patent pending and will allow you to hang your baby by the door safely. If this isn’t too 
weird for you, the price for such an item is of $93.

This Week’s Activities

TODAY SATURDAY
MS Hosna’s Mentor Group Meets - 8:15am Winter Formal - 8:30-11:30pm
BB (JH also) @ Floodwood. Bus leaves at 4:15pm.

Girl’s Basketball:  The girls lost 49-41.  JV won .

Juniors & seniors - the Accuplacer Test has for Thursday, Jan. 19th here at school. We need to know how 
many computers we’ll need so see Mrs. Anderson ASAP if interested.

Reminder Juniors: magazine sales packets are due by TODAY.  Turn into Ms. Burg or Lisa Kruse.

SENIORS, if you want to get your yearbook personalized for FREE, have your yearbooks purchased and 
personalization forms filled out by Jan. 27 Fri. See Kaija  or Jena.

OVERDUE LIBRARY BOOKS should be renewed or returned by:  Julius Aubid, Faye Bloom, Cheryl Dittoe, 
Logan Haarstad, Ryan Hafslund, Johnny Huspek, Joey Jacobs, Anna Lake, Sasha Leibold, Elizabeth Molitor, 
Sierra Nelson, Hannah Orbeck, Solomon Pagan, Jennifer Rogers, Mikayla Sarazin, Marrisa Shaw, Kaija 
Sorensen, Karlee Tierney, Tim Tierney, Justin Wolfe, Maria Yanez & Billy Staska.

The Winter Formal will be held on Saturday, January 7th, from 8:30 to 11:30 P.M. Sign up and DJ request 
sheets are available in the high school office . All attendees must sign up ahead of time. Cost is $10 per 
person.

Winter Formal Dance Decorators: Dr. Baumgardt will be here at 5:30 on Saturday for anyone who plans 
to help decorate the gym. Enter school through the north door by the science rooms.

Don't have a dress for Winter Formal yet? A "Dress Swap" is currently taking place this week at the 
Voyageur Press office. Stop in and look at the selection of styles and sizes. If you donate a formal/prom dress 
you can pick one out for free, otherwise dresses are $20 or less. After Friday they will be put away and planning 
for a Prom Dress Swap will begin!

If you have any dresses you would like to donate please drop them off at the Voyageur Press office or 
contact Amber Lehman at the VP office to arrange for pickup. Shoes, jewelry and purses can be included too!

Today’s Subs:Susie for Deb; J. Brula for P. Fisher; B. Rengo for P. Baumgardt; J. Jaworski for Josh Wahlin (pm 
only), D. Ladd for Jen Wahlin (pm only); Jo Turnock for S. Fuecht (pm)


